
FTDI Chip Ltd 
Unit 1, 2 Seaward Place 
Centurion business Park 
Glasgow, 
UK 
G41 1HH 

 

               Date: 19 July 2017 

 

Distribution Partner, 

 

Notice of End Of Life (EOL) is hereby given for the following part numbers. 

FT245BQ-R 

FT245BQ-T 

BQ packages have never been mass production parts and in response to demand levels the part 

should no longer be promoted. 

For further information please contact your local FTDI Chip representative. 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

FTDI Chip Sales and Marketing team 

  

 

 

 


